A Message from the Board
Dear Brothers and Sister, Assalamu Alaykum (Peace be upon you),

We feel adeep sense of honor and privilege to be entrusted with the role of the Board for the Ethiopian
Canadian Muslims Association of the National Capital Region. Aswe embark on this collective journey,
we express our sincere gratitude for the trust placed in the Board of Directors of our organization to fulfill
this responsibility, Insha’Allah.

Through our community website, we aim to facilitate transparent communication and keep you updated
on important events, initiatives, and opportunities for engagement. L et us use this space to celebrate our
achievements, share knowledge, and strengthen the bonds that make our community unique,
Alhamdulillah.

We are committed to working tirelessly to address the needs and concerns of our community, and we
invite each and every one of you to actively participate in our endeavors. Y our ideas, feedback, and
involvement are invaluable as we strive to create a supportive and thriving environment for all.

Through our community website, we aim to facilitate transparent communication and keep you updated
on crucial events, initiatives, and opportunities for engagement. Let us utilize this platform to celebrate
our achievements, share knowledge, and strengthen the bonds that make our community unique,
Insha’Allah.

May Allah (SWT) guide us on this journey, and may our collective efforts contribute to the betterment of
our community and society at large.

May Allah's blessings be upon us al.
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